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FamilyVoice Supports Sydney Anglican Diocese Stance 
On Anti-Same-Sex Marriage Statement
"Parents of students at St Catherine’s Christian, NOT SECULAR, school in Sydney have 
obviously chosen the wrong school for their children's education," said Greg Bondar 
FamilyVoice spokesman.
 
"There is nothing hurtful in upholding one's faith but what is hurtful is the imposition of 
secular non-Christian views by woke inspired parents" added Bondar.
 
If parents wish to send their children to 'Christian Schools' then they need to understand 
that their children will need to comply with the Biblical foundations of the school. If they 
cannot comply with the requirements of the Anglican diocese then parents need to send 
their daughters and sons to secular non-Christian schools. 
 
The time has come for LGBTIQA+ parents to get off the 'we are hurt rhetoric roundabout' 
and instead consider the Christian parents and children who are themselves hurt by their 
demands.
 
"Non-Christian parents concerned about their children's education need to carefully 
consider which school they send their children. If I buy a house under an airport flight path 
then I need to accept that planes will be flying overhead and not instead try and stop 
planes from flying," added Bondar.
 
FamilyVoice urges the Sydney Anglican Diocese to keep the faith and reject the hurtful 
claims by woke parents. 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